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Do you have questions about computational resources at Northwestern including the Genomics Compute Cluster? Need help 
troubleshooting a script or bioinformatics workflow? Is your job still pending, and you want to know why? Come ask a Northwestern IT 
Computational Specialist! Northwestern IT Research Computing and Services is offering in-person consultations in the Galter Library 
Ward Conference Room (2-282). You are welcome to drop in anytime from 2 to 5 p.m. on Thursday, May 30, Thursday, June 27, and 
Thursday, July 18. No registration is needed.
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